St Loo e Greal

ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 * Fax: 905.655.4519
www.stleothegreat.ca * e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Father Mounir El-Rassi

Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak 905-655-3286 x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.
Wednesday 7:00 p.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament — Friday 7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. (followed by 8:30 a.m. Mass)

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 4:30 p.m. Youth Mass
Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 3:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from
the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage
preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.
Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION

If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion,
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week.
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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SIXTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME

Last Sunday Gospel (| reflected on the pain of the dark history of
the residential schools and my proposed response):

July 9, 2021 (Statement from our Archdiocese)
Dear friends of the Archdiocese of Toronto,

Over the past several weeks, there has been a
painful national conversation on the tragic history
of residential schools in Canada. The role of the
Catholic Church in the residential school system
has been a central part of that discussion.
We acknowledge the terrible suffering that took
place and condemn the system, established by the
federal government and operated by faith
communities, which separated children, often
forcibly, from their parents and attempted to strip
away their language, culture and identity.
The Catholic Church must continue to atone for
our involvement in this dark history. It is
undeniable that some Catholic teachers (priests,
religious men and women and lay staff) entrusted
to care for children at residential schools assaulted
the dignity of the students through mistreatment,
neglect and abuse.

A recent poll suggested that only 10% of Canadians
have a thorough understanding of the history of
residential schools. We also know that many
Catholics have asked for additional information,
unsure of this history and wondering how to
respond when asked about it. In addition to
resources like the Truth and Reconciliation
Commission Report, we have prepared a webpage
at: www.archtoronto.org/residentialschools with

numerous resources, links and information.
We encourage you to access our latest document,
“Background for Catholics — Residential Schools”,
which provides answers to eight frequently asked
questions on recent topics of discussion.

We'd also like to make you aware of the following
recent developments:

On June 29, 2021, it was announced that a
delegation of Indigenous Elders/Knowledge
Keepers, residential school survivors and youth
from across the country will meet with Pope Francis
from December 17-20 at the Vatican. There will be

four days of meetings - focused on encounters with
First Nations, Métis and Inuit participants - as well
as a final audience with all delegates coming
together on December 20, 2021. Pope Francis is
deeply committed to hearing directly from
Indigenous Peoples, expressing his heartfelt
closeness, addressing the impact of colonization
and the role of the Church in the residential school
system, in the hopes of responding to the suffering
of Indigenous Peoples and the ongoing effects of
intergenerational trauma.

- We have received numerous inquiries regarding
financial support related to residential schools. A
more detailed response on the settlement process,
what has been paid and where we have fallen
short, can be found in the latest “Background for
Catholics - Residential Schools” document.
Currently, dioceses across the country, including
the Archdiocese of Toronto, are in discussions to
determine how to best engage in a renewed
financial effort to meet the goal of the $25 million
“best efforts” campaign. In addition, the
archdiocese is developing a series of pastoral
initiatives, with Indigenous participation, to
engage parishioners and the broader community
in a continued journey of prayer, listening and
dialogue as part of ongoing reconciliation efforts.
We look forward to sharing more information with
you on these plans in the days ahead.

Together We Pray: “For the children who died in
residential schools throughout Canada and for all
those who continue on a journey through the
darkness, that there may be healing founded on
truth and that the Spirit will inspire our ongoing
commitment to reconciliation.

God, through the presence and power of the Holy
Spirit, continue to offer us correction so that your
grace might change and transform us in our
weakness and repentance.

Give us humility to listen when others reveal how
we have failed and courage to love others as
ourselves, mindful of your love for the weakest and
most vulnerable among us. Amen.”

Saint Kateri Tekakwitha, pray for us.
Thomas Collins
Archbishop of Toronto
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Today’s 15" Sunday in Ordinary Time:
From the gospel: “take nothing for your journey

except a staff ...any place that will not welcome you
... shake off the dust of your feet as a testimony for
them.”

Jesus telling his disciples, never to worry about
results or reward in their labour. They should not
be discouraged when rejected. It is not the apostle
that is rejected but it is God’s message.

The Lord commanded the apostles to rely totally
on him for everthing.

In our life as Christians, we do good not because
we judge that someone deserves it or not, but
because we want to love as God loves. We forgive
because He calls us to forgive, and we care because
God cares for all people. We do such things as
loving, caring, encouraging, complementing, and
giving generously because God calls us to love. We
do all these things for the highest good which is
honoring God and the salvation of souls. Our daily
activities and life either participate in spreading
the light of God or his opposite - darkness. Each
one of us has to choose. God rewards all who act as
a good steward of his goodness. A disciple should
never miss an apportunity to love or serve,
especially when we receive a nodge/prompt (in our
hearts or from someone) to care, because in these
we imitate Jesus who is continuously serving us
and stands as our advocate with the Father. Amen.

Announcements:

1- Confirmation and 1 Communion
Celebrations are being booked for those who have
registered and prepared for the sacrament
(online). We have set up separate Celebrations for
these sacraments. There will be music ministry as
part of our celebration. For confirmations please
attend the night before your sacrament date for a
recap, and confessions.
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2- There is no capacity limit for places of
worship. However, physical distancing of 2 metres
(6 ft.) is still required between parishioners
attending Mass who are not from the same
household. Due to the physical distancing
requirement, most churches will not realize any
significant increase in capacity. This is in keeping
with worship safe space environment.

3- Church office is now open Tuesday and
Thursday: 8 - 12, and 1 - 4pm. Use the intercom at
the side door in order to enter the office. It is
preferable if you have an appointment.

4-  Baptisms are now booked for ipm every 2"
Sunday. Please check with the office as to when
our next celebration is.

FR. MOUNIR EL-RASSI
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Saturday, July 17"

4:30 p.m. t Thomas Hyman
Sunday, July 18"

9:00 a.m. T Fred Molica

11:00 a.m. T Vincent Corvinelli
Tuesday, July 20"

8:30a.m. Tt Marie & Frank O’Donnell
Wednesday, July 21°*

8:30a.m. t Mary Claire Knapp
Thursday, July 22™

8:30a.m. available

Friday, July 23"

8:30 a.m. t Innovenzo Mammone
Saturday, July 24"

4:30 p.m. t Steven Closs

Sunday, July 25"

9:00 a.m. t Tom Tangie

11:00 a.m. t Frank O’Neil

We are currently looking for a
Baptismal Coordinator. If you
would like to serve the parish in

~~ this capacity, please talk to
%ﬂ:\?‘% Father Mounir after Mass or call
\UL 7 the parish office.

We would like to extend our
enormous gratitude to Mrs. Brenda Beriault who
served as a Baptismal Coordinator for many, many
years.

MASS INTENTIONS

We have many weekday Masses open for intention
bookings. Please call, email or visit the Parish Office
if you would like to book a Mass intention or if you
would like to dedicate the sanctuary lamp for a
special intention.




Liturgical Publications

3171 LENWORTH DR. #12 MISSISSAUGA, ON L4X 2G6 1-800-268-2637

IONTARIO DUCT CLEANING

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.

'f; ' David Bl‘OOklin
t® = arshalll Dental Centre
Sales &

N Leasing
A\

1025 Dundas Street West
1-866-386-4792

BuyandSe

For a FREE No Obliga’rion david.marshall@whit‘b)ztoyota.ca Dr. A%zfiigligil:ianha
phone estimate, call: @ Mk’!{ ?’ Care for your entire family
- - MABUHAY
905-655-1099 |  TOYOTACo. MABUHAY
Laura Kurucz, Bsc.
Sales Representat’ive SENIORS
"Serving Durham & Surrounding Areas" D ISCQ UNT
mﬂmﬂmnu 0:905-493-5220 42 Baldwin Street
sm— i TF: 800-496-9220 905-655-3385

Baldwin
Animal
Hospital

Danlel Baturensky, DVM
4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS 905-655-BARK

For all your mortgage needs!

QVN NAILS
Waxing/Ingrown

& Diabetic Nails care

Pre-booked appointments only

100B Lupin Dr. Whitby

'Dui
Shopping

Locally
Saves Gas

llwithLaura.ca brooklindentalcentre.com Linh: 416-882-9153
62 Winchester Rd. E. Caroline Anderson st. Leo the Great CWL
Mortgage Agent =2 Jackie McVeigh
& Bookkeeping Services Inc. ca%&esa.lgezgéa?erm y 905Pfggen4tG77

Accounting ¢ Bookkeeping ¢ Personal & Corporate Taxes ' o gl N x
Alan Hogan 905.655.8556 MORTOACEINTEL v | All Are Welcome
St. Leo's
I preSSIOn Knights of Columbus

the salon

31 Baldwin St. S. Unit 4
905-655-8046
www.xpressionthesalon.ca

[CORRADO’S|

- Restaurant & Bar -

38 Baldwin St. 905-655-3100
CorradosRestaurant.com

Get involved. Inquire now!
Larry Hallihan 905 620 0351
Igha2008@yahoo.ca
www.StLeoTheGreat.ca/knights

THE PERFECT SPOT TO ADVERTISE
YOUR BUSINESS!

Funeral Director — Michael Lodge
W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby 905-668-3410

BROOKLIN ,
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. ¥ - . A }_ 1 r: Chris Leahy
TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE O e METRIC (ﬁ“ -’ \. DURHAM
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637 brooklineyecare.ca 50 Ang . SECURITY
nderson CEA.
DR. PUI-YEE HO 905-655-6200 905-556-1801
CATHOLIC CEMETERIES £y Knights of Columbus S Turn your home into a
—I L FUNERAL SERVICES < > INSURANCE A | Smart Home!
In keeping with your Catholic faith Aleiz:;eir;;:c; FOR LIFE ' $50 donated to
www.catholic-cemeteries.com 416-894-7233 alex.sgroi@kofc.org St. Leo's
Resurrection Cemetery Life Insurance * Disability Insurance * Long-Term Care * Retiremen for every new contract.
905-668-8912 Prte[ting Catholic families since 1882. Chris@durhamsecurity'ca
The Cherub's Cupboard || Essential Oils - You are so WORTH it!

Catholic Books & Gifts
for all occasions

# .
g( Religious Articles
www.cherubscupboard.com

82 Centre St. N. 905-432-2882

FUNERAL HOME

905.655.3662

Serving our Community with Compassion
BARNES MEMORIAL

Family owned and operated since 1863 _Richard Barnes

5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby (one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin
Immune System Support, Emotional Balance
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Melissa Barnes
Funeral Director

Managing Director

31 Baldwin St.
905.655.6116

15% off with ad '
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Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

YOUNG & e
LIVING |INDEPENDENT

Lynda - 416-949-5710
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